
LEGAL NOTICE 

AMENDMENT #23 TO THE CITY OF TUSCALOOSA’S 2013 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

FOR DISASTER RECOVERY ACTION PLAN  

The City of Tuscaloosa desires to make the following non-substantial amendments to the 2013 

Community Development Block Grant for Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Action Plan that was previously 

approved by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  The amendment to the 

Action Plan includes the reallocation of funds within Round 9, Round 10, and Round 11, reduction of 

funds for alignment with overall grant obligation, and the creation of a pre-existing activity. With the 

amendment to the Action Plan, $43,931 998.75 in projects will be funded. 

The following amendments shall be made: 

 Reallocate $1,760.50 from Street Reconstruction II- 14th Avenue East- Round 9 to Street 
Reconstruction Phase II- 17th Avenue East- Round 9.  

 Reallocate $1,760.50 from Street Reconstruction Phase II- 17th Avenue East- Round 11 to Street 
Reconstruction Phase II- 23rd Avenue East- Round 11. 

 Reallocate $1,760.50 from Street Reconstruction Phase II- 23rd Avenue East-Round 11 to Street 
Reconstruction II- 20th Street East- Round 11.  

 Reallocate $1,760.50 from Street Reconstruction- Engineering- Round 11 to create a new, pre-
existing activity, Street Reconstruction II- 14th Avenue East- Round 11. 

 Reallocate $0.14 from Harmon Park- Round 10 to Administration- Round 10.  

 Reduce the IT Server Room- Round 1 activity by $0.90 due to not spending funds. 

 Reduce the PARA Park Improvements- Round 7 activity by $0.25 due to not spending funds. 

 Reduce the Alberta Technology Public Library- Round 7 activity by $0.10 due to not spending 
funds.  

 
The full proposed amended Action Plan can be accessed at www.tuscaloosa.com under the Business, then 
Disaster Recovery tab and City Hall located at 2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 from 8:00 
am- 5:00pm. Comments on the amended Action Plan may be submitted by email to 
dlewis@tuscaloosa.com and by mail to City of Tuscaloosa c/o Administration – Infrastructure and Public 
Services, P.O. Box 2089, Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35403. 
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